
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 'Allene Zanger' (azanger@stewardshipcouncil.org) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Kennedy Meadows Donation 

Good idea. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Cc: 'Allene Zanger' 
Subject: Kennedy Meadows Donation 

Hi, Paul. 

You might be aware that we will soon achieve a major milestone for the Land 
Conservation Commitment. We are planning to close escrow on the donation of 
Kennedy Meadows to Tuolumne County (with a concurrent donation of the 
conservation Easement to the Mother Lode Land Trust) on November 20, 2013. 

I was thinking it would be a great opportunity (for you, Allene, and I) to provide an 
update at a Commission meeting sometime following the close of escrow in 
celebration of this milestone. 

Clanon, Paul 
11/8/2013 4:03:54 PM 
Redacted 

Redacted 
Friday, November 08, 2013 12:53 PM 

What do you think? 

mailto:azanger@stewardshipcouncil.org


Redacted 
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